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President Don Wood 

I would like to thank the members for entrusting the position of President to me and for 

Frank Clamon accepting the position of Vice President.                

My message this month will be short as will be the newsletter. 

My main goal this year is to try to increase MEMBERSHIP with hopefully inviting some 

younger members. It would be nice to even have some informal get-togethers on maybe a 

Saturday morning when we could meet and talk “CARS”.   

I was recently asked how I got interested in Antique/classic Cars.  The answer to that was 

my Father.  He got my brothers and I started in cars to keep us out of “trouble”, our focus 

was Packard Cars.  My brothers and I all ended up with a Packard. 

I plan to attend several car shows this year bringing back information and pictures to 

share with the members via meetings and newsletter. 

Our January meeting location had to be moved because ETSU center in Kingsport will be 

closed on January 16, Martin Luther King Jr. Day to be exact.  We will be having a dinner 

meeting at Rush Street Neighborhood Grill located at 1229 East Stone Drive, Kingsport. 

You may want to come at 6:00-6:30 to order and eat then the meeting will start at 7:00.  

Please try to come to this meeting to see that we have a good crowd for the restaurant. Feel 

free to bring a guest.  It is very hard to find a venue for food and a meeting room included 

in the price for a meal.  

 

The President’s Message 



Our Board Meeting will be 7:00 P.M.on Monday, January 9, 2017 at Randy’s Office at                  

133 Cumberland Street.                                                                                                               

We have several items for discussion; Fun Fest, Allandale Show, Meeting Venues, 

recruiting members and speakers for the meeting. Don 

                                                               

                                                              

  
Randy Still has good news, his 

cancer is in remission and his 

last treatment hopefully will 

be in February. 

Dave and Suzanne Berry are 

still at NHC in Kingsport. 

Margaret Bays is also at NHC. 

Tom Hughes is on limited 

therapy at his home. 

Howard Osborne’s eyesight 

has improved and he is able to 

drive during daylight hours 

only. 

Deborah Crawford continues 

her treatments. 

AACA Membership Renewal form (as was in your Sept/Oct. and 

Nov. /Dec. Antique Automobile Magazine) is copied for your 

renewal in case you haven’t already sent it to headquarters. A 

copy of the address to send your fee is also included. 

Be sure to include your AACA number on your check. 

Wayne Lambert, Treasurer 

 

 

Reminder: 

Local Dues ($15.single and 

$20.family) are now needed for 

renewal.  Send chapter dues to:                             

Wayne Lambert                      

1209 Radcliffe Ave.     

Kingsport, TN 37664  

 

The AACA National Board of Directors sent this 

information in a letter to all members. 


